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Name ___________________________________________________________________________________________________________  
(Please Print) 
Address  ________________________________________ (Apt.) _________ 

City _____________________________________________________State _Zip     

Telephone Number  _______________     

Date __________________________   Beginning Subscription Month: 
(Jan-Mar)                        (April-June)                  (July-September) (October-November , December*) 

 
Mail form and check payable to ICUA of DC.  note in memo “IN THE KNOW.” Email form for processing to:  
 

Mail to:  Interdenominational Church Ushers’ Association of Washington, DC, 
Attention: Alma Cooper Hawkins Public Relations Department 

1923 16th Street, NW, Washington, DC 20009 
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GIVELIFY 7.50 
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GIVELIFY: $29.15 
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